


SCOTLAND

As would be expected, not much has been happening.  A few people have been taking part in Walk for War Horse but with a very wet and cold winter and Covid restrictions most people have been staying indoors. The Highland Show is running a streamlined show behind closed doors this year and has cancelled its donkey classes.
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